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Plans upgrade to Redbank reserve
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REDBANK PLAINS RECREATION RESERVE - YOUTH AhEA

pswich City Council is planning to upgrade a section of the Redbank Plains Recreation Reserve to include a new skate park,
multipurpose courts, amphitheatre/stage, learn to ride course and parkour activity space.

Plans upgrade to
Redbank reserve

LACHLAN MCIVOR

lachlan.mcivor@qgt.com.au

IPSWICH City Council is
planning to upgrade a sec-
tion of the Redbank Plains
Recreation Reserve to in-
clude more youth facilities
but wants community input.

The council is planning to
include a new skate park,
multipurpose  courts, an
amphitheatre/stage, a learn
to ride course and a parkour
activity space.

The council’s general

manager of infrastructure
and environment Charlie
Dill said council was com-
mitted to providing spaces
that promote social in-
clusion, health and wellbeing
benefits for our community.

“Council has been work-
ing with CONVIC, a special-
ist in skate park and youth
area design,” he said.

“The facilities will be con-
structed in stages with the
new skate park to be con-
structed as stage one.

“All feedback received will

be considered along with the
technical review of the con-
cept to ensure council is de-
livering the best possible
space for the Ipswich com-
munity.”

This upgrade was orig-
inally identified as aneed in a
park master plan undertaken
in 2009.

In 2016, a concept for the
precinct was further devel-
oped.

Public consultation closes
on Sunday, June 14.
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park precinct, which are still
to be approved through the
council’s budget process, in-
clude an upgrade to the exist-
ing car park from Cedar Rd
and an upgrade to the exist-
ing toilet block and toddler
area.

If approved, works will
commence in the 2020-21 fi-
nancial year. The car park
closest to the existing sports
fields is also earmarked for
future expansion.

To have your say, go to
shapeyouripswich.com.au/



